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March 2022 
 
 
Important Customer Information: Change of Globtop Material HYT 939 sensors  
 
Dear Customers and Business Partners, 
 
HYT 939 Digital Temperature and Humidity sensor product made by our company has been 
upgraded to provide better availability initiated by an unexpected termination of standard Globtop 
material supply. 
 
Technically and functionally, the replacement Globtop and its according sensor replacement 
products have undergone extensive qualification tests over the past 18 months. The new 
replacement sensors have passed all the tests and have no known differences in regards of the 
application, sensors characteristics and functionality. The new versions are fully exchangeable with 
the former products. For a detailed description please refer to the provided ECN_A22.024. 
 
We encourage you to update your product now with the new part numbers and please do not 
hesitate to contact us for free approval samples. 
 
Due to lack of supply of the current Globtop there are very limited last possible deliveries of the 
current sensors. Any blanket orders must be revised or switched to the corresponding alternatives 
immediately. Unfortunately, and with immediate effect, we can’t accept any further orders for 
the discontinued sensors however we accept orders of the new replacement sensors. 
  
You received this message because you have purchased effected sensor products within the last 
two years. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us, thank you very much. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Alan Ravizza 
Managing Director USA Division 
 


